Members sought
for BLM council

The Bureau of Land Management is
seeking to fill three positions on s
Southern Alaska Advisory Council,

The categories include recreation,
transportation/rights-of-way and
repewable resources. . Council
members advise the BLM Anchorage
and Glennallen district managers on
issues related to public land and
resources use occurring on BLM
managed lands within the southern half
of the state.

Terms are for three years, beginn-
ing Jan. |, 1988. Current uuﬁicil
members may be nominated for reap-
pointment to additional terms.

Nominations should be forwarde
by July 31 to: BLM, ASO Public Af-
fmirs, 701 C St., Anchonp 99501.

Nominations should include the
nominee’s name and “l.d;m:&
ol interest in which he or she
best qualified to offer advice.
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